
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Notice No: 1360                                                                                                                        Date: 02.09.2025 
 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby notified that the college will remain closed on 

05.09.2025(Friday) on the occasion of Fateha Dwaz 

Daham.   
  

 

 

 

 

 
Officer-in-Charge 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 
 


